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I HAVE AN ORDER PLACED FOR MORE CLUB JUMPERS SO IF YOU 

WOULD LIKE ANOTHER ONE, AND HAVE NOT YET SPOKEN TO ME, 

PLEASE DO SO ASAP. 

 

I NEED TO KNOW YOUR SIZE AND WHETHER YOU PREFER A ROUND OR 

V-NECK JUMPER. 

 

Anne Hood (Club Secretary) 



President: Alistair Mackintosh 

Dear Brother and Sister Curlers 

 

It just seems that the new curling has started but I must send best wishes to Bob 

Thomson and his rink who will represent Lanarkshire Province at the Scottish 

Province Finals to be held in Greenacres on 16-18th November. Bob’s rink (who 

are all from Lanark CC) won the Lanarkshire Province final last season so now 

progress to the Scottish Finals—on behalf of Lanark CC, ‘best wishes and good 

luck to you all’. 

 

Myself and Bill Jackson are about to head off to Canada for a Rotarian Curling 

Tour for 3 weeks.  We leave at the end of October.  We’re looking forward to this 

tour and will gladly submit a report on our return. 

 

I would like to remind members that the club’s annual prize-giving date has been 

changed from that printed within the fixtures booklet.  Please note that the Prize-

giving date is now FRIDAY 22 MARCH 2013  and will be returning to the New 

Lanark Hotel.  I found it amusing when I was en route to the Opening Ice Rink’s 

Bonspiel, with Anne Hood, that we were having a telephone conversation with 

the Hotel re the prize-giving—we hadn’t yet thrown a stone yet we were organis-

ing the final event of the season! 

 

Enjoy your season. 



 

Hi 

 

As Alistair has already stated, our prize-giving venue and date has been 

changed for next year but I thought I would share the photographs from the 

last prize-giving evening which we all enjoyed.  The Frameshield is no 

more—in fact it is still lying behind my kitchen table awaiting disposal—but I 

must thank Martin Yuill who is going to present a new Xmas Bonspiel Trophy 

this year called the Yuill Log. 

I keep an archive box for Lanark CC but the frameshield is too large for it—I 

was wondering whether to photograph the frameshield and to take off the 

name tags of winners and keep these within the archive box or just to wrap 

the frameshield up in its natural form and hope that it will not be lost in the 

future!  Any ideas from members will be welcomed....... 

 

Enjoy the pictures and hope as many members as possible will attend next 

year’s prize-giving. 

 

 

We say ‘goodbye’ to the Frameshield. 

 

RIP. 

1955-2012 



 

THE 

GATHERING 

OF 

PRIZE- 

WINNERS 

PAIRS CHAMPIONS 2012 

Anne and Jack Hood 



 

PRESIDENT  

LEAGUE 

WINNERS  

GLAISTER LEAGUE 

WINNERS 

 

Bill Jackson, Ian Reid, 

Hugh Campbell and Fiona 

Main 

 

NS:  After winning the ma-

jor two leagues Fiona will 

be a popular member of 

any team 



 

FANNACKAPAN 

WINNERS 

 

Moray Deane, Sandra 

Carruthers, Miller 

Bowie & Richard Gray 

JOHNSTON TROPHY 

(League RU) 

 

Donald MaCrae, Anne 

Ramsay, Anne Hood 

and Mary Tweedie 

 

NB:  Anne Hood shared 

a rink slot with Keith 

Carruthers. 



 

Thanks to Frank and Hugh for organising and running the raffle. 

These were the delicious Swiss 

Chocs that Anne  and Jack won in 

one of the outdoor curling competi-

tions in Zermatt in January.  These 

chocolate curling stones were carried 

back via train and plane by Anne—

the members enjoyed them as none 

were left! 



 

Our President enjoying a little nib-

ble of one of the chocolate curling 

stones! 

VASSIE MEDAL WINNERS: 

Brian Stephenson, Ian Reid, 

Frank Caddell & Kathleen 

Howard 

The last of the Frameshield 

Winners: 

Bill Jackson, Tom Steele, Bill 

and Lilias Tennant 



 

 

The Wooden Spooners ie 

 

Alistair Mackintosh, Brian Ste-

phenson, Frank Caddell & Jane 

Morton 

DONALD STEELE TROPHY: 

Bob Thomson, Brian Stephenson 

and Jane Morton 

Lanark CC won the Jolipestal 

Trophy this year. 

Well done to all those who 

took part. 



 

 

 

POINTS CHAMPION 

A tribute was made to our spe-

cial Honorary Members who 

always support club bonspiels 

and finals. 

We thank you for your support 

as well as your companion-

ship. 

 

CHEERS to the best honorary 

members a club could wish 

for...........to Lorna, Eric and 

Margaret. 



 

 

 

UNTIL THE NEXT PRIZE-

GIVING............. 



 

To Alistair Mackintosh and Bill Jackson—good luck with your forthcoming 

Canadian tour—enjoy!  The editor will be expecting an article for a future 

Lanark Rocks! 

To Anne Ramsay and Mary Tweedie—

enjoy your trip to Oz.  The Editor will be 

expecting a calorie free stick of rock! 

Congratulations to Jane and 

Bob’s daughter who got mar-

ried recently. 



 

 MANY HAPPY RETURNS TO 

JACK HOOD WHO CELE-

BRATES HIS 60th BIRTHDAY 

IN NOVEMBER. 

Jack now has a bus pass to get 

to the ice rink—hi hi!!!! 



 

Lanark Rocks is the periodical publication of Lanark Curling Club 

www.lanarkcurlingclub.org and is sent free of charge to members.  

All articles of interest to members are welcome and will be acknowl-

edged but may be edited for publication. Members adverts are 

FOC.  All trademarks are acknowledged. The deadline for the next 

issue, will be whenever—just provide your material to the editor 

as and when it is ready. 

 

I NEED SOME NEWS AND STORIES!!!! 

 

 

 

Anne Hood - 4 Murray Road LAW ML8 5HR 

http://www.lanarkcurlingclub.org

